CO-ED SOFTBALL – FIELD PERMITS NOW THROUGH E-MAIL 

Fields will be available starting Saturday, April 21, 2018.  The procedure to obtain field permits is as follows:  

You or a representative for your team may send an e-mail on Tuesdays, beginning April 17th, from 7:00 am to 2:00 pm.  Tuesdays from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. will be the only time to send an e-mail.  The e-mail address is dmohr@greenwichct.org.  
As in the past, we will accept requests for the following Saturday through Friday period only.  For example, on April 17, teams may request a field during the period of Saturday, April 21 – Friday, April 27.  You may still request one (1) weekday field (Monday through Friday) and one (1), two (2) hour time period on the weekend (Saturday or Sunday).  Please be sure that you specify a time period if you are asking for a weekend day.  You may request a specific field, or provide an alternate date but please try to keep your e-mails concise.  We will try our best to accommodate everyone.  

The receipt of an e-mail does not guarantee that a field will be available.  We allocate space for different Leagues each week.  Please remember that fields are in tight supply, especially during the Spring Season.  Saturday Mornings are virtually impossible with youth activities and we often have a couple of fields under construction or renovation.  

We will process the requests as we have in the past.  You will receive a return e-mail with your field permit attached or our regrets if we cannot help as soon as possible.  Please be patient as we receive many requests and try to give everyone something.  Hopefully, we should have this done by 12:00 noon on Friday.  You will not have to pick up a permit at the Recreation Office.  

In case of inclement weather on the day of or day before your practice, you must call the Field Information Line at 203-618-7659 to find out if grass fields are open or closed for that day.  

Please follow the system.  Any e-mail received outside of the Tuesday 7:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. time frame will be deleted.  Any abuse of field permits will result in the denial of future permits.   
Thank you for your cooperation.  

